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To whom it may concern 
 
 
Article statement regarding Nitrocellulose membrane filters 
 
This statement is written in order to confirm that products of the type 
Nitrocellulose membrane filters 
are considered to be an ‘article’ in the meaning of EU regulation 1272/2008 and other 
similar regulations worldwide and therefore are out of scope of the requirement for Safety 
Data Sheets and chemical products labelling. 
 
Nitrocellulose membrane filters come in a variety of shapes and sizes, the amount of 
Nitrocellulose in the filters can vary and they are all covered by this statement. 
 
 
 

Best regards 
 

 
 
Tomas Winbladh 
SDS System Manager / Product Compliance Leader 
tomas.winbladh@cytiva.com 
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